
 

June 2018   Nursery Newsletter  
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It’s hard to believe that it is nearly the end of the 

Summer Term. This term the children have enjoyed 

going out on local walks within the community. They 

particularly enjoyed the walk along the old railway 

where we found lots of mini beasts and wild flowers. 

The staff would like to thank all the parents who 

have supported us throughout the year, particularly 

with the library visits. The library visits will begin 

again next term in September.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Summer Weather 
 

We are hoping that the recent spell of warm weather 

isn’t all we are going to be seeing of the sunshine. Can 

we remind you that unfortunately due to allergies, 

nursery staff cannot apply sun cream to your child. 

Please do this before you bring your child to nursery.  

 
 

 
 

Transition Visits – P1 
Our transition visits are nearly complete. The 

children have still to have a transition lunch on Friday 

22nd June at 11.15. We hope you agree that these 

visits have been a great success and that the 

children are looking forward to starting Primary 1. 

These visits allow your child to become comfortable 

in their new classroom environment, meet their 

teacher and make new friends. 

 

 
 

 

Summer Trip 
We are all looking forward to our Summer Trip to 

Almond Valley on 27th June. The coach will leave the 

front of the school at 9 15am.  

Lunch is at 12.00 noon in the blue room if you wish to 

have lunch together as a group. Tractor and trailer 

rides have been booked: you will be given a time slot 

on the morning of trip. 

 

Head Lice 
There has been a recent incidence of head lice in the 

nursery, please remember to check your child’s hair 

regularly. 

 

Uniform Exchange 
We run a uniform exchange in St Mary’s. If your 

child is moving on to P1 in school this year and you 

think their nursery sweatshirt would be useful for 

someone else to make use of, please hand it in to the 

school office. 

 

Leavers Celebrations 
Thursday 28th June is our leavers’ celebration at 

10.30am. Refreshments will be provided for adults 

and children. Mrs Laird and Mrs Macaulay will visit 

and make the presentations to the children. Only the 

parents and carers of the leavers should attend the 

10.30 ceremony, but the Nursery starts as usual at 

8.30am on this day for all children and finishes at the 

same time.  

 

Friday 29th June-NURSERY CLOSED 

 
Please note that due to the children 

having a full day trip on 27th June, the 

nursery will be closed to all children on 

Friday 29th June, so Thursday 28th June 

is the last day of term for nursery.  

 

 

Dates to Remember 
Transition Lunch     Frid 22nd June 11.15am 

Nursery Trip         Wed 27th June 9.15am 

Leavers’ Celebration     Thurs 28th June 10.30am 

Last Day of Nursery   Thurs 28th June  

Nursery closed on      Frid 29th June 

All children Return      Mon 20th Aug   

 

 

Follow St Mary’s Nursery on Twitter  

twitter.com/stmarysrcps 

 

 


